
A note from Mrs Allan 

Well that is a wrap on Week 6-this half term is 
flying by! As every I am super proud of the chil-
dren of how hard they try to demonstrate our 

key qualities of being safe, respectful and 
ready.  

If you have not already done so, please book 
an appointment for Parents Evening next Mon-

day or Tuesday.  

We have a new friend in our Rokeby garden, 
meet Robby, on the next page of this letter! 

Well done Nurture Group! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Friday 11th October 2024 

 

Goodbye 

This week we said a sad goodbye to Mrs Gup-
ta, who was one of our Year 3 TAs. We wish 
Mrs Gupta every success in the future and 

would like to thank her for all she has done for 
Rokeby. 

Welcome! 

This week we have welcomed Mr Wilson to our 
wonderful team of TAs. Mr Wilson will be work-

ing across Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6.  

Shared Learning 

This week Year 1 had a shared 
learning event. It was lovely to 

see so many parents/carers 
come in to join in with their 

child’s learning. Please keep a 
look out on Class Dojo pages, 
for upcoming shared learning 

events in class. 

A wonderful poster to pro-
mote World Mental Health 

Day, by Ellis in Year 5. 






